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Dear Delegates,  

 

First of all, it is my great honor to work with you on OPBF.  

As OPBF is one of the oldest boxing federation, my focus is to raise brand positioning on 

OPBF and have more activities in Asia and Oceania regions.  

 

One of the important is to have updated and fair rating of OPBF. I would like to make 

sure that we get updated information on each active regions which we can consider when 

we hold the monthly rating meeting. Therefore, in order to make more efficient rating, I 

would like to ask for your support. I would like each representative on each regions to 

submit monthly update on each regions by the END OF EACH MONTH starting Next 

year, January of 2019.  

We will then make a draft and send to you around 5th of following month and we can 

communicate on our draft if there is any issue.  

 

Please use the format attached for each weight class rating and send back by the end of 

each month. Please make sure to put month and which regions with name of person who 

prepared the regional rating. 

 

I would also appreciate it very much if you can also let me know if there is any issue or 

idea that you may want to share with me at any time. 

 

Thank you very much for your cooperation.  

With regards, 

 

 

 

Tsuyoshi Yasukochi 


